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Summer 2017: Newsletter  No. 3
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I think this must be the shortest half term ever! It has been quite a challenge to fit everything in. We all have our fingers crossed that the pool will be ready for the start of next half term; there are some repairs going on in the next couple of weeks, so we hope for good weather. I wish you a happy half term week; we return to school on Mon 5th June, when we start preparing the children for transfer to their new classes/schools and complete end of year assessments.
Staffing update
I am delighted to say that Mrs Collings has now returned to school- with her arm in a sling, so we are keeping her safely indoors for the time being! We have had a good response regarding our Cool Kids vacancy and are currently in the process of appointing new staff; Cool Kids will definitely continue, in case you have any concerns about the future. Mrs Gillott will be leaving us in July to take up a new post in September. We will be very sad to lose such a wonderful teacher, who came to us just after qualifying in 2010, but the time has come for her to move on and develop her career so we congratulate her and wish her well. We have already had an encouraging response to our advert so we are hopeful that we will be able to appoint an excellent replacement before long. 

DASP Caterpillar day- reminder
Don’t forget we are dressing in DASP Caterpillar colours this Wed 24th: blue (caring), green(considerate), orange (courteous), light green (conscientious), red (co-operative), pink (communicative), yellow (confident). In return we ask for a donation of £1 towards our swimming pool.
Parent workshops- a reminder
On Thurs 25th May we are running workshops for parents on supporting children with writing. At 9.05 Mrs Gillott will lead a Phonics workshop for Yr 1 parents and at 9.30 there will be “Every child a writer” for parents of children in Rec-Yr2. At 2.30 that afternoon there will be another workshop to support children in Yr 2-4. You may come to more than one session if you like!
Swimming Gala

We are hoping to hold a sponsored swimming event this year, to raise funds for the pool; the provisional date is Mon 10th July with Mon 17th as a reserve. More details to come after half term.
Summer weather & insects

Now that the weather is warming up, please ensure that your child has a sunhat & suncream. We always notify parents in cases of tics so that the child can be checked over by a doctor. 
Internet Safety

The Safer Schools Communities Team led a day of highly informative sessions for all pupils and staff. A few parents attended the parents and carers session; if you would like more information on how to keep your child safe online the following link is useful: https://www.dorset.police.uk/neighbourhood-policing/safe-schools-communities-team/

Music garden

The music garden is a wonderful resource for the pupils, timetabled during the school day with staff supervision and the children have all had training on how to play the instruments safely. Unfortunately a young pre-school child had a potentially serious accident recently and we have decided that in the interests of safety the garden is to be used only by school pupils under supervision, like the climbing apparatus on the field. Children of all ages are welcome to play on the tyre park.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Melanie Austin

	May 
	

	Tues 23rd at 6.15pm
	Full Governing Body meeting

	Thurs 25th
	Reception class assembly

	Mon 29th – Fri 2nd June
	Half term

	June
	

	Mon 5th
	2nd half of Summer term starts

	Thurs 8th 1.45-3.00pm
	Teddy Bears’ Picnic

	Mon 12th
	School Nurse – Drop-in 9am

New school entrants Stay and Play 2.00-3.00 pm

	Mon 19th 9.15 am
	M&M Productions – Treasure Island 

	Tues 20th  1.30pm
	Potted Sports (reserve Tues 27th)

	Thurs 22nd 2.00-3.00pm
	New entrants Stay and Play

	Mon 26th- all day

                  3.30-4.30
	Primary Books Fair

Open afternoon for parents

	July
	

	Week beginning Mon 3rd
	DASP Literacy festival

	Tues 4th pm
	Traditional sports day (reserve Tues 11th)

	Wed 5th
	Yr 1 trip to Pizza Express

Yr 2 trip to Thomas Hardye School

	Thurs 6th
	DASP transfer day (visit new classes/schools)

	Tues 11th
	DASP Citizenship ceremony

	Thurs 13th  (tbc)
	In-house football tournament

	Thurs 20th 
	Yr 4 leavers’ assembly

	Fri 21st
	Last day of Summer term





In Dorset 
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